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King Edward's School, Broad Street, City Centre, Bath, Bath And North East Somerset, BA1 5LJ
External and internal alterations and demolitions associated with a change of use from a school to a hotel on first and second floors and a restaurant and bar on ground and lower ground to include ancillary managers accommodation on the lower ground floor.
Comment
The Trust is satisfied that the proposed alterations would not be detrimental to the architectural or historic significance and is considered acceptable provided the use is viable. 
The Trust is primarily concerned about the impact of the proposed change of use on the conservation area and the over concentration of A3 users and bars specifically objecting to the impact it would have on the conservation area in this respect.
